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 nicole sochor OBJ2017/1124/P 17/03/2017  08:25:51 I oppose this application because it is not actually a public utility, it is an advertisement company 

exploiting a loophole in the law to erect a redundant phone booth (because everyone has a mobile) for 

the main purpose of advertising - and we do not need more advertising to clutter Finchley Rd.  Also, 

this will distract motorists and be a SAFETY HAZARD.  The illuminations will disturb neighbours' 

right to a quiet life.  This is also a waste of natural resources and must be contrary to Camden's 

conservation policies.  Camden must find a blanket solution to this pernicious new trend to stop 

Camden being blanketed in unwanted advertising done for the sole purpose of personal enrichment, 

which has nothing to do with public amenity. I am a local resident. I would appreciating learning   

Camden's proposed response to this nuisance. Thank you.
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